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Q1: I'm on the list.  Do I need to reapply?   (This question was asked by an installer who is 

on the existing list.) 
 
A1: Yes, you need to fill out the new Application Form if you want to be considered for the 

new list.   
You're on the current list until June 30.  When we set up that list, it was for a 2-year 
period -- so we would always have a list that has current information.  We're doing a new 
list that will run for 3 years, from July 2021 to June 2024.   

 
 
Q2: What documentation do you need regarding our insurance coverage? 
 
A2: On the Application Form, there’s a place to enter your insurance information.  An Acord 

form or other documentation of your insurance coverage is requested, if you’re able to 
provide it by the application deadline.   

 
If your company is selected for our List of Prequalified Contractors, Clackamas Soil and 
Water Conservation District will require documentation, and will want to be listed as a 
“certificate holder” on your insurance.     


